GREENWOOD NEWS

Grace Young, Reporter

Greenwood Chapter of O.E.S. placed the book, "Animal Gardens" by Emily Hahn, in the Greenwood Central School Library in memory of Mr. Ernest H. Bryant. Mr. Bryant was the father of a former Greenwood Central School Nurse, Mrs. Winifred Cole and grandfather of our former Dental Hygienist, Mrs. Penny Banks. Penny Banks.

Glenn Stephens went with a tour group for a five day vacation trip to Puerto Rico, returning home December 19th.

Duane Chaffee arrived home Friday from Pontiac, Michigan for the Christmas Holidays. He is a student at General Electric School of Detroit, doing apprentice work. A3|C Gary Dean Chaffee, stationed at Lackland Air Force Base, Texas, was home for the Christmas week-end. They are sons of Mr. and Mrs, Lloyd Chaffee.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Streeter and two children of Springfield, Ill., were home for Christmas with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Marion Streeter and visiting her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Alex Brown and other relatives.

The Woman's Division of the RLDS Church met at the Church Monday night. The ladies helped a new project this year making mittens' for pre-school children and trying to locate boots for 3-year-olds. They will be given to the Canisteo Office, helping Steuben County needy families. They also packed boxes for shut-ins.

The WSCS remembered eight-een people with a Christmas box. The Bennetts Creek Home Bureau made tray favors that were deliv-ered to the Barris Nursing Hone in Hornell. The ladies also made Christmas decorations for their homes.

Boy Scouts of Troop 62 made wall plaques and delivered this week for a December project.

Charles Lewis who begins his new position as Supervisor of the Town of Greenwood January 1, resigned as a member of Greenwood Central School Board at the December meeting. Wallace Holt has been appointed to fill the unexpired term for the balance of the school year The office will be up for election at the Annual Meeting in July.

Mr. and Mrs. Armond Tripp of Mr. and Mrs. Armond Tripp of Johnson City were visitors Tuesday of Mr. and Mrs. George Harrison at the home of their son, Rev. and Mrs. John Harrison. Mr. and Mrs. George Harrison observed their sixty-five wedding anniversary December 13. George Harrison, who has been a bed patient for three years, continues about the same.

Mrs. Edith Milligan, 92, of Friendship is visiting at the home of Miss Mildred, Glenn and Clacence Osmin.

Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Chaffee were hosts Sunday for a family Christmas dinner including Mrs. Blanche -Wallace, Mr. and Mrs. Leo Wallace and family, Mr. and Mrs. Edward Palmer and sons of Marion, S. C., and Gary Dean Chaffee and Duane-Chaffee.

Mr. and Mrs. Clinton York and daughters, Betty and Judy were Christmas Day Dinner guests of her parents, Mr. and Mrs. John Mullen of Canisteo. Mr. and Mrs. Mullen attended the Christmas program at the Methodist Church last Sunday.

Mrs. M. P. Wheeler entertained Miss Sabrey Stephens, Francis Acker and Miss Grace Young for Christmas dinner, Monday.

Miss Joyce Kohler is spending Christmas with her foster parents, Rev. and Mrs. John Harrison. Miss Kohler is a graduate of Moody Bible Institute and has completed her first Missionary Term of four years with the International Christian Missions in the Philippines. While on leave

she is speaking in many churches.
Greenwood Central School Baskethall team won over Prattsburg
Central Varsity Thursday night
56-54. The Jayvee team lost 30-58

Troop 62 held a Court of Honor at the Wednesday night meeting at the Methodist Social Hall in charge of Scoutmaster Ed Mulien.

Cubs of Den 2 enjoyed a Christmas Party Monday night with Den Mothers Donna Mullen and Arlene Hovey at the Mullen home. Den 1 had a Christmas Party after school Tuesday with Den Mothers Joan Brown and Mary Mullen at

the Brown home

Mrs. Pearl Bassett and Mrs. George Bassett spent Christmas Pay with Mr. and Mrs. Leon Bür-ley and family at Stephens Mills.

IT TAKES 2... TO LICK CANCER ...

AND YOUR DOCTOR AMERICAN CANCER, SOCIETY

as St., Syracusá, H.Y. 1896



THE BIG ELMS

196 Seneca St.

Hornell, N. Y.



May the coming year be a pleasing harmony of good health, prosperity and warmest friendships for you, our customers.

FORD & PECKHAM

Building Division

GOOD-BY 1967



Short's Service Station

Route 17

Andqver, N. Y.

HERM WALLACE